
Bear Scare  is
Next Friday 

the 27th!

Contact:  bearscare.madrona@gmail.com

Or sign up at the links below:

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0F4DADAC2EABF
A7-44245802-bear#/

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0F4DADAC2EABFA7-
44622651-bear#/

We still need Volunteers for Games,
And Candy/Cupcake donations.
Don’t forget to order your Pizza! 

https://madrona-integrated-team.square.site/
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